
As we close on the 2021-2022 school year, we send
our appreciation to our community partners,
teachers, staff, home room parents, and volunteers in
championing our students.

We look forward to the summer break as well as the
opportunities for the 2022-2023 school year. We
encourage you to continue to participate in the PTA.  

Want to learn more on how you can help? Join
the last PTA meeting on May 10th or email
nwepta.president@gmail.com.
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Mon May 2 - Fri May 6             
 Teacher Appreciation Week
Thurs May 5                                                                       
Teacher Appreciation Luncheon
Fri May 6, 6-8p                                                                  
Father-Daughter Dance           
 (3rd-5th Grades)
Tues May 10                                                                
Last PTA General Meeting 

Wed May 11                         
 Principal Appreciation
Thurs May 12 

Wed May 25

Fri May 27,  11:25am Dismissal                                  
Last Day of School                
Wed Aug 10                                  
 First Day of School 2022/2023

DATES TO KNOW



       PTA Board Elections 
       (Join the Team! Volunteer!)

       5th-to-6th Grade Panel

        5th Grade Celebration

 Maria Patterson 
PTA Website Chair 

Volunteer of the Year 

"I PTA to help fundraise and bring awareness so that the school,
teachers & faculty, and students have all the learning and social tools
and programs they need for our children to succeed not only in school
but also in life."

Maria developed the new northwestpta.org website and online store option about three
years ago. She has been on the PTA Board of Directors chairing several different
committees for six years. In 2019, she was part of the team that earned the Hillsborough
County Communications Award.

 

Mother-Son Dance 4.29.2022

Congratulations PTA Volunteer of the Year

mailto:nwepta.president@gmail.com
http://northwestpta.org/
https://www.facebook.com/NWEPTA


Spring Fling profited over $14,000
Night Out with Nighthawks brought in $2,134
School Business Partners contributed $4,250

Provided a full set of SSYRA books to every classroom
Sponsored Junior Achievement in our classrooms
Funded Teacher & Staff Appreciation events throughout the year
Ready to fund 2022-2023 programs!

PTA Report Card
Profit:

Benefit: A+A+A+





Thank
You



S P O N S O R S  F O R

H E L P I N G  T O  D R I V E

O U R  S U C C E S S

Awards Representative
Junior Achievement Coordinator
Reflections Arts Program Coordinator
Student Incentive Coordinator
5th Grade Celebration Chair Person
Hospitality Coordinator
Newsletter Editor
Merchandise Coordinator
Festival Co-Chair

NW PTA Needs You!

PTA is seeking volunteers to help us
carry out our mission of serving ALL
children in the coming school year.  

Not sure you have enough time but
want to help?  Reach out & we'll find
a role that's right for you!

Current Openings:

 

Honoring all

our moms

May 8th!  


